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 the introduction of a learning module for staff to discuss how to speak up 
effectively to prevent harm, and 

 the launch of the 0800 Integrity Support Line, through which staff can report 
concerns of wrongdoing. 

 
You requested: 
 

Under the Official Information Act I would like to request the following 
information for each of the last five years: 
 
The number of Corrections staff who have been investigated at work, where 
they worked, what the investigation was for, the outcome of the investigation. 

 
Appendix One provides the following information, provided by financial year in line 
with Corrections’ usual reporting conventions: 
 

 Table One: Number of Corrections staff investigated between 2015/16 and 
2019/20, broken down by reason for investigation. 

 Table Two: Number of Corrections staff investigated between 2015/16 and 
2019/20, broken down by location. 

 Table Three: Number of Corrections staff investigated between 2015/16 and 
2019/20, broken down by investigation outcome. 

 
Corrections conducts a broad range of investigations that vary between misconduct 
and serious misconduct on a case by case basis. Note that some staff misconducts 
may not be represented in the data where no further investigation is required, such 
as disciplinary action following a traffic infringement. The figures above represent all 
instances where an investigation was subsequently required.  
 
Please note that this response may be published on Corrections’ website. Typically, 
responses are published quarterly, or as otherwise determined. Your personal 
information including name and contact details will be removed for publication. 
 
I trust the information provided is of assistance. Should you have any concerns with 
this response, I would encourage you to raise them with Corrections. Alternatively, 
you are advised of your right to also raise any concerns with the Office of the 
Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, 
Wellington 6143. 
 
 
Ngā mihi  
 
 

 
 
Richard Waggott 
Deputy Chief Executive 
People and Capability 


















